
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Shelby 

Please TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Shelby 

Board of the Town of Shelby on Monday, October 18, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the 

Town of Shelby, 4062 Salt Works Rd. Medina, NY 14103, to seek public input to 

help weigh the pros and cons of the opt-out decision of the cannabis retail 

dispensaries and on-site consumption sites as authorized under Cannabis Law 

Article 4.   

At such Public Hearing, all persons interested who wish to be heard, will be heard.   

The Town Board will accept written comments electronically to the Town Clerk @ 

darlenerich@townofshelbyny.org or mailed to the following address, Town of 

Shelby, Town Clerk, 4062 Salt Works Rd., Medina, NY 14103.  Written comments 

must be received by the Town Clerk by 5 PM on October 18, 2021.   

Dated October 1, 2021 

Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC 

Town Clerk  
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